A GULF GAS TANKER carrying close to 5,000 gallons of gasoline blew a tire and rolled over on its side Saturday morning, on 10 Sideroad just west of Bell School Line Burlington. Company officials despatched a second truck to drain off the fuel before it was set back on its tires, and Milton Fire Department stood by in case of fire of explosion. Some

fuel leaked from the loading ports on the top of the tanker and the Ontario Water Resources Commission was notified, because there was a danger the spilled gas might contaminate a nearby creek. The driver suffered a bruised arm.—(Staff

Omagh

Hair care is important 4-H stylists are told

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson

The fourth meeting of the Hornby South 4-H Stylists was held at Omagh church hall on Saturday March 18 with 16 Monica Lukeuski. members attending and two

The girls had the pleasure and thrill of welcoming Ralph of the House of Hair, Milton Plaza. Ralph is a gifted hair stylist and has a large clientelle of ladies and also many gentlemen coming to his shop. The girls enjoyed his talk and answering of their many questions. He advised using only good shampoos to wash often and keep the hair very clean and healthy. He displayed several types of combs and brushes and explained the various uses of them.

Later Ralph, assisted by his coworker Martin, spent several minutes with each demonstrating hair styles suited to their hair and features. He emphasized that "it isn't how long you wear your hair" but "how well you wear it long." Appreciation was expressed by club president Hedi

Nowak to these two gentlemen for giving their time and talent to visit the club. Tea and cookies were served by Rosemary and

Roll call

Next meeting will be held March 25 at 1 p.m. Roll call for the meeting was How I plan to improve my posture.

Get well wishes to Ernest Price of the Fifth Line who is a patient in Milton Hospital.

Friends will be pleased to learn that Mrs. George Peacock, Fourth Line, returned home on Monday March 21 following a seven week stay in Milton Hospital. Mrs. Peacock fell on Jan. 27 and suffered a fractured hip. She is now able to get about with a walker.

High scores

Recreation Committee held a most successful euchre on Friday evening March 18 at Boyne Centre with 14 tables in play. Ladies with high scores were, Mrs. Harold Reed, Mrs. Anna Thompson and winning prizes for gents were

Because an overturned Gulf

gas tanker presented a potential fire hazard, the Milton Fire Department was called out Saturday morning to guard the vehicle while Gulf workers trans-Tom Bousfield, Frank Peacock. ferred the gas to a second truck. Lucky draws from tally cards reports Fire Chief A. E. Clement went to Mrs. Clare Ford, Mrs. Luckily no fire erupted. Phyllis Ford, William Clarkson

Standby at

truck accident

The truck had rolled over on the passenger's side, on 10 Sideroad, Burlington, west of the Bell School Line. A flat tire was We are sorry to report that blamed

The only other fire incident investigated by the local department during the past week was a flooded oil furnace at the home of William Gallinger at 316 Martin St., Monday morning. The fire was kept within the confines of the furnace and caused no damage, report firefighters.

-Milton will be invaded next week by young hockey players when the annual juvenile tournament is staged at Milton

Mrs. Florence Snow of Tremaine Rd. is a patient in Milton Hospital. We wish her a speedy recovery.

Birthday greetings go to:Mrs. Willard Featherston, George Brownridge, Carol Lackie, Harold Rutherford, W. C. Eves, Nancy Devlin, Roger Hadfield, Linda Leriche, Christine Opsteen Hadfield, MacKinnon, Barry Riebot, Gregory Eves and Trevor Riebot.

and Harold Reed. The usual

delicious lunch and social time

followed.

Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Stanley May on their Drumquin

Pot luck supper is well attended

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson

Due to inclement weather the March meeting of the Drumquin Women's Institute was cancelled Carlyle Featherston of the Sixth Line is under doctor's care in Milton Hospital. Get well wishes are extended.

Congratulations and sincere good wishes to Mrs. Gertrude Edwards of Queen St. Brampton who will celebrate her 96th birthday on Sunday March 26. Mrs. Edwards, widow of Dr. Robert Edwards, was born Gertrude Featherston only daughter of the late Mr. and Mrs. David Featherston of the Drumquin area. Before her marriage she taught school at Boyne and other local schools.

A birthday celebration for this grand old lady is planned by her daughter Anna and family. Local relatives and close friends will attend this happy event. We join in wishing Mrs. Edwards many more years.

Athabaska, Alberta is visiting with her mother Mrs. Emmerson Ford, Oakville and both were dinner guests on Sunday March 19 with Mr. and Mrs. Clarence Ford, Sixth Line.

Pot luck supper

Wednesday evening March 15 was a most successful event with nearly 100 attending. The dinner was followed by a happy

pupils and to all lucky families who are enjoying a brief vacation away from home during the

Mrs. Herbert Collihoe, Hancock, Paul Wilson, Glen Simpson, George Trencs, Wayne Bailey, Bruce Bailey, Stuart Wilson, Bob Robson, Finola Jones, Jimmy Finnie, Ken Rutledge, John Vandepol Ricky Plant.

The congregational pot luck supper at Bethel church on

Cancelled

The regular meetings of the Drumquin Slimettes have had to be cancelled for the past couple of weeks because of weather and road conditions. Next meeting will be Monday evening March

Harris, Stephen Bates, Stephen

fellowship. Robert Gracey on his accordion and Ken Horton on the guitar led in a sing song and Miss Mary Hutton on her guitar led in singing folksongs. It was a pleasing evening, with many feeling it should be repeated very

Birthday greetings to William

Happy holidays to teachers and winter break.

Hornby

Jr. Institute will host spring meeting

The North Trafalgar Euchre handiwork which included Club held their weekly euchre party on Saturday night, March 18, at the North Trafalgar reported on her recent Recreation Centre. There were representation at the W.I. nine tables of euchre in play with the prizes being awarded to the following ladies-Mrs. Irene Goodfellow, Mrs. Wilmer Mason and Mrs. Ida Foster.

The gents' prizes were won by Buck Burton, Gerald Tenecyke and Mrs. Jim Hamilton (who played as a gent). The lucky draws were won by Mrs. Archie Service and Jim Cunningham The Norval Junior Women's

Institute met recently at the home of Heather and Mary Lynn Hyatt. A special feature of the meeting was a display of crafts. Mrs. E. D. Haight showed her Farmers for a joint meeting.

ornamental lamps and smocked dresses. Cindy Cordingley Anniversary Luncheon which was held at the Royal York Hotel.

On Saturday, April 15, the Norval Junior Institute will host the annual spring meeting of the Junior Women's Institute of Ontario. This will be held at the Master Feeds Research Centre on the Trafalgar Road North of Hornby. Interested young women are invited to attend. Further information can be obtained from Norval members.

Following the J.W.I. meeting the girls joined the Norval Junior

Anniversary greetings are extended to Mr. and Mrs. Stan May, who will celebrate their wedding anniversary on

Saturday, March 25. Birthday greetings are extended to the following who are celebrating their birthdays-Ricky Plant and Kenneth Rutledge on March 23 and to Bob Robson who will celebrate his birthday on March 27. Anniversary greetings are

extended to Mr. and Mrs. Roy Break, who will celebrate their wedding anniversary on March Mrs. Ora McCurry of London is the Norval Ladies Institute

District Page

Re

ho

Omar

Board of

District

evening

briefly f

meeting o

vice-chai

was re-e administr returned board.

Stan Ed

past thr

his seat o

when seve

the board

has three

outside be

four of

three-yea

annual m

and John

for re-ele

Gordon,

Mrs. Shel

Miller. N

term ex served si the board

The ba

Thomas

the elect

counting

a very c

Others

in unexp

R. W. Fo

week, M

-Lear

signs on

end of t

tified by

on the re

consultin

the c

immedia

-App

commit

held the

the co

architec

cement

works g

building

-Sen

to the v

extra h

hydro i

Line wa

-Agr

\$4,000 i budget

of the (

-Aut

MPA

addi

more

Start

truck

Co

Incum

Arthur

returned

Lowville

Suggest plan for the North

By Mrs. Richard Sovereign

Champion

Gary Price, hitchiking the Pan American highway has spent time in La Paz Bolivia with an Indian family living in an adobe hut in the mountains. It was very cold and the roads were bad and

He caught up on some sleep in

the back of a truck travelling 240 miles in 13 hours. In Sucre Bolivia, a young man 19, had the impression that Gary was broke so he took him to the city hall and talked the officials into giving him financial aid. They gave him 50 pesos-four dollars in American money, which goes a long way in Bolivia. It provided Gary with three of four days food and hotel accomodation. Another fellow at city hall who had a radio program was interested in his trip and asked Gary to go on the air with him for his nighttime half hour talk program. Gary was in conversation for 20 minutes and the next day met three people who had heard the show.

Official plan

were about 150 concerned citizens that attended a meeting where the proposed official plan for rural Burlington north of number five highway was presented. There will be another meeting like this on

Thursday evening March 23. The evening unit of the Lowville—Zimmerman U.C.W. met at the home of Mrs. Audrey Palmateer with the roll call being an Easter thought. The worship service was prepared by Bernice

Program

Fran Gunn presented the program. Lunch was provided by Glenna Colling and Edilgard Bretfield. Sunday March 26, Palm Sunday is the service of Holy Communion as well as confirmation and reception of new members by transfer at Lowville United.

There is a pot luck dinner following for everyone to welcome the new members and a time of fellowship within the church. Mrs. G. F. Kelly has been

visiting with Mr. and Mrs. Burdge Gunby. Several people from this

community surrounding area brought their crafts to Kilbride school to display and demonstrate before a member of the Halton Board of Education. Unfortunately the board member was unable to be present. The enthusiasm was good though as people showed crafts such as oil painting of scenery and portraits, slip casting in a mold, hand building and wheel thrown ceramics, crocheting, candle making, wooden articles turned on a lathe, insect collections, sketching, bread making, rug hooking and accessories made from beads. The people hope this will show that there is a need for night school classes in crafts in this area of Burlington.

visiting with her sister, Mrs. Ancheon and card party held at Vera Williamson of the Eighth the home of Mrs. Jack May on Saturday, March 18. There were Several local ladies attended 84 ladies present.

7 DAYS A WEEK

FROM 7 A.M. to 11 P.M.

Fred and Livio Bonin invite you to visit them



BONIN'S ESSO SERVICE

5 Main St. E. (at Bronte St.)

878-5323

WEEKEND SPECIALS

WEDNESDAY TO

SUNDAY ONLY

One Loaf of Bread

Hostess

Lg. Pkg.

Reg. 69c

FREE

Royal ICE CREAM 496 Pints Reg. 45c

WITH PURCHASE OF

EACH PKG. DAMISH

BUNS AT REG. PRICE, 53c

Esso Gas and Oil Products - Tires - Minor Repairs Jug Milk - Tobacco - Ice Cream - Bread Soft Drinks - Confectionery -Plus: 25' Car Wash on premises

POTATO CHIPS



SEMINAR FOR BUS DRIVERS

The requirements of school bus legislation and the safe operation of school buses were discussed at a seminar at White Oaks Secondary School in Oakville, Tuesday, March 21.

This School Bus Safety Seminar, sponsored by the Halton County Board of Education and co-ordinated by the Ontario Department of Transportation and Communications, was one of a series being held throughout the province. School bus owners and operators, drivers, members of school boards, principals, teachers and other interested people in the County of Halton were on hand.

The Seminar provided them with an opportunity to discuss the various practices and problems associated with the operation of school buses in the County. Participants saw safety films and joined in panel discussions followed by question and answer periods.

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Esquesing Public Library Board was established Jan. 1, 1972 according to Part 1, section 3, sub-section 2 of the Public Libraries

Due to an Ontario government grant, the facilities of Acton, Georgetown, and Milton Public Libraries are available to the residents of Esquesing Township with no "non-resident" fee.

For further information call Esquesing Township Office, 877-5247.



269 MAIN STREET, MILTON

Also Custom Appliance Refinishing.

878-2721 • 878-3251 Complete Collision, Body Repairs & Refinishing.-



KAISER house siding ... for the ALUMINUM carefree beauty of it.

Enhances any home, old or new,

stucco, wood frame or brick. . NEVER NEEDS PAINTING

• 20 YEAR GUARANTEE . CHOICE OF COLOURS AND FINISHES LOW FACTORY PRICES ON

OTHER ALUMINUM PRODUCTS Aluminum Doors

TERMS

 Combination Windows AVAILABLE | Car Ports

Aluminum Awnings

FEDERAL INDUSTRIES OF CANADA FOOT OF FORSYTHE ST. OAKVILLE

845-0318 OUT-OF-TOWN CUSTOMERS PHONE COLLECT